LIBRARY

Department of Biodiversity,
Conservation and Attractions

This PDF has been created for digital preservation. It may be used for research but is not suitable for other purposes. It may be superseded by a more current version or just be out-of-date and have no relevance to current situations.



Dear volunteer

LANDSCOPE EXPEDITION:

Congratulations on choosing to be part of this exciting research expedition. UWA Extension has received your application form, which is being processed. You will be contacted again when enough bookings have been received to make the expedition viable. Then, 60 days before the departure date, you will be advised by UWA Extension of the remaining balance of your payment and any discounts to which you may be entitled.

In the meantime, please advise us as soon as possible if your plans change for any reason, as late cancellations could affect the viability of the trip, or disadvantage any wait-listed clients. Please also let us know if your contact details have changed.

Feel free to contact us if you have any queries or would like more information.

We look forward to you joining us at the frontier of discovery and taking part in this project.

If not claimed within seven days, or for other correspondence, please post to: Locked Bag 29, Bentley Delivery Centre, Western Australia 6983

Postage Paid Australia

UWA Extension Phone: (08) 6488 2433

LANDSCOPE Expeditions Phone: (08) 9334 0401 Web: www.naturebase.net



